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8 November 2022 

Dear parent/carer  

Re: Remembrance Day 

This year, the Academy will be marking Remembrance with a week of activities based around 

worldwide conflicts and their impacts. This will involve assemblies, coaching activities and sharing 

poetry and literature readings.  On 11 November 2022, we will be taking part in the 2 - minute silence 

and laying a poppy wreath below our flag. 

As an Academy, we will be taking part in the Ollerton Remembrance parade and laying a wreath at 

the cenotaph in Ollerton village on 13 November 2022.  We hope to see many of our community 

there.  

We would also like to invite any students that belong to an organisation such as cadets, scouts or 

explorers to wear their uniforms to the Academy on 11 November 2022 as a mark of respect. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Ged Rae  

Principal  

 


